
Kiveton Park Medical Practice 
Patient Participation Group 

Wednesday 20th November 2019 
 

Attending: Keith Emsden, Jean Hirst, Mike Brabbs, Barry Winterbottom, Jane Bailey, 
Dorothy Bradley, Sandra Williams, Steph Watt 
 
Apologies: Helen Greer-Waring, Alicia Higgins, Deborah Hicklin, Marsha Raynes 
 
1. Approval of minutes: 
 
The minutes of the meeting dated 16th October 2019 were approved. Any matter arising are 
covered in the agenda. 
 
2. Treasurer’s Report: 
 
The bank account remains unchanged at £642.38. 
 
3. Vice Chair/Sectary’s Report: 
 
Nothing to report, as both have sent apologies. 
 
4. News from the surgery: 
 
Kiveton Pharmacy is a new online service, that patients can register with have their 
prescriptions delivered to them. 
 
5. Guest Speaker: 
 
Steph Watt from the Rotherham Place Plan came to speak about the service. 
 
6. AOB: 
  
There will be no meeting in December. 


